

How will I know how well my child is doing?

Please call the Academy 01332 702502 if you would like an appointment with their teachers, form tutors, head of year, or SENCO.

Parent evenings are included in the academy calendar to discuss progress and attainment.

Subject reports and academic tracking are also sent home during the academic year.

Parents/carers of children with outside agency support or an EHCP will be invited to attend regular meetings with all parties involved to discuss progress.

We want parents/carers to feel welcome in the Academy and be involved in their child's education, so please do not hesitate to contact us or come to see us if you want to know more about your child's progress at the Academy.